
A MESSAGE FROM THE ECHC CEO 
 
Thank you for your interest in working for Edinburgh Children’s Hospital Charity.  We are 
pleased to have this opportunity to expand our team and hope that you will consider 
applying to join us at this exciting time. 
 
As you will see from our Strategy 2016-18 we believe that nothing should get in the way 
of being a child.  We exist to transform the experiences of children and young people in 
hospital so they can be a child first and a patient second. 
 
The next few years will see us increase the annual contribution which we make to 
children’s healthcare in hospital and in the community.  The new children’s hospital 
opening in Edinburgh will require the very latest in enhancements, distractions and 
equipment; staff will continue to strive for excellence through training and research.  
We make it possible for these things to happen through the many grants we award each 
year. 
 
To meet our four strategic outcomes we need a team with the drive, ambition and 
expertise to help raise the money needed to fund all our activities.  If you think you fit 
the bill, then please do apply now. 
 
In return we will offer you the chance to work in a supportive, fun environment with 
dedicated, encouraging and friendly colleagues; where imaginative approaches to 
transforming children’s experiences are welcomed. 
 
I wish you luck with your application. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Roslyn 
 
Roslyn Neely 
Chief Executive 
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